
For children in 
Reception to 
Year 9 

Flu vaccines still available

If your child is in Reception to Year 9 It is not too late 
for your child to receive their Flu vaccine. 

Community clinics are still running offering both nasal 
flu and the injectable (gelatine free) vaccines and can be 
booked at imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2022/bookflu or by 
calling 0300 124 5515 or emailing 
sirona.sch-imms@nhs.net


